
From: Sean McLernon <seanmc@stealthsite.com>
To: marcia.adams@scdmv.netmarcia.adams@scdmv.net

Date: 4/9/2007 10:27:37 AM
Subject: RE: DMH Contact Information

Hey Marcia,

How are you?

Did you call either one of these guys?? I did not.

Sean

-----Original Message-----
From: Chad Walldorf [mailto:chad@stickyfingers.com]
Sent: Sunday, March 25, 2007 9:48 PM
To: mnlangrehr@bellsouth.net; Sean McLernon
Cc: marcia.adams@scdmv.net
Subject: FW: DMH Contact Information

John Magill, the director at Dept of Mental Health, let me know he had 
some
folks who would talk about problems with Procurement and IT - both 
numbers
are below if you guys don't mind giving them a call. Mike, he sounds 
reluctant but given DMH's role as the SAP pioneer (where I hear it 
hasn't
gone well) he should be a huge help.

Thanks much,

Chad

-----Original Message-----
From: Brenda Hart [mailto:BEH71@SCDMH.ORG]
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2007 5:07 PM
To: chad@stickyfingers.com
Subject: DMH Contact Information

Chad:

I enjoyed our brief conversation yesterday. Here are the names of the 2 
individuals we spoke about. Herb from IT is a little nervous and would 
prefer to talk over the phone or he is willing to meet outside of the 
office. Masoud said he could give you an hour to two if you wanted to 
about procurement.

Herb Drucker, Information Technology, 803-898-5809
Masoud Mahini, Nutritional Services, 803-935-5188

Good luck on your project and don't hesitate to give me a call if you 
think
I can help.

Brenda Hart
Deputy Director for Administrative Services
Department of Mental Health 
803-898-8392
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